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Dear Editor,          

 

Thank you for the opportunity to revise our manuscript “Health-related Quality of Life in Autoimmune 

Hepatitis”, submitted as an original article to World Journal of Hepatology.  

 

We fully agree that the two comments have substantially improved the scientific quality of the manuscript. 
We have added Figure 1 and Table 2 to the manuscript. Subsequently, we hope you will find our manuscript 
suitable for publication in World Journal of Hepatology. 
 

We could not download the Conflict of Interest Statement and were not be able to display this type of 

document.  Nevertheless, we have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 

 

We appreciate your time and look forward to your response. Please feel free to contact me as the 

corresponding author to discuss any questions you may have about our team’s research, our findings, or this 

review. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

On behalf of all authors, 

 

Dr. Tom JG Gevers, MD, PhD 
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